SPECIAL MEETING — Tax Levy Hearing March 31, 2025

The Board of Education of the Corning Community School District met in special session on March 31, 2025
to hold a public hearing on the proposed property tax levy. The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by

the President, Staci Venteicher. Present were: Howard Anderson, Adam Boswell, Stephanie Hodapp, Trent
Roberts, and Staci Venteicher. Also present were: Superintendent Chris Fenster and Board Secretary Jodi

Lyddon.

Moved by Hodapp seconded by Boswell to approve the agenda. Carried Unanimously.

President Venteicher announced that the public hearing is part of the district’s certified budget. The notice
provided to each resident shows the maximum total property taxes the district will adopt as part of the
certified budget which will be adopted by April 30™". President Venteicher asked for any written comments.
Board Secretary Lyddon reported there were no written comments. The president asked for verbal
comments. There were none. President Venteicher closed the hearing.

Moved by Roberts seconded by Hodapp that the meeting be adjourned. Carried Unanimously.

The meeting adjourned at 6:02 p.m.

President Secretary

Approved




